NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

Half-term is here!



osebud would like to thank all its service users, parents, staff, volunteers and partners for their support throughout 2017. The new year is packed with exciting new schemes and plans for the project. Throughout the year, we plan to run day trips, a residential week away, a summer scheme and a showcase event, as well as our regular after-school workshops and periodic workshops for parents. Workshops resume on Monday 8th January 2018, with Creative Media (Photography/Film) workshops launching on Saturday 10th February 2018.

As ever, Rosebud welcomes the support of mentors and collaborators who share the vision of nurturing young women into womanhood. To get involved, volunteer, make a referral, or register, please visit www.rosebudcentre.org







Recent workshops @ Rosebud













The year came to an end with a special RoseGarden parenting workshop themed 'Mothering our Daughters'. The session included a presentation by the Rosebuds of various arts and crafts items they had created during workshops in the preceding weeks. These included pampering kits, hand-made soaps and massage oils, basket crafts, and other treats. Both parents and daughters gave feedback on the massive support and improvement they benefitted from Rosebud at the residential and continually throughout the year.